
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
January 17, 2013 

 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

EB-2012-0002 
 
Ontario Power Generation Inc.   
 

With respect to the technical conference, please be advised that we only expect 
to seek clarification with respect to items falling under Issue 1: 
  
(a) Is the nature or type of amounts recorded n the deferral and variance 

accounts appropriate?  
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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